
 
Friday, September 25, 2020 
 
Dear Member,  
 
Another week has come to pass and your Medical Center has taken advantage of our off season prepping for your return.  For those 
residents currently on The Reef, the Medical Center has initiated our drive-thru Flu clinic.  Our first 2-day session resulted in the 
administering of more than 60 Flu vaccines.  Is it your turn?  If you find yourself at Ocean Reef and have not already done so give us a 
call to schedule your vaccination. 
  
This week’s update to the tracking grid has been included below.  Since last Friday’s release, eleven (11) additional tests have been 
performed all of which resulted as negative. 

COVID-19 Dashboard as of:   9/25/20 	 3:00PM                           		   Total 

 Pending Lab Results 0

 Negative Lab Results 91

Active Positive Results:  (within the last 10 days) 1

 Historic Positive Lab Results 15

1. All positive tests must be provided to the Dept. of Health 
2. 15 Historic positives have successfully completed their respective quarantine period. 
3. Negative and Positive counts may include both in-house (rapid) and outside (commercial lab, i.e. Quest, LabCorp) testing results.
Thank you,

Alex Tonarelli
Ocean Reef Club President

Chip Iglesias
ORCA President

Keith Young
Medical Center CEO


